
TOWN OF ST. JOSEPH 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Town Board of the Town of St. Joseph will be conducting a public hearing on Thursday, 
August 14, 2025 at 7:00 p.m., at the Town of St. Joseph, Town Hall, 1337 County Road V, 
Hudson, Wisconsin, to consider the following application: 

REZONING APPLICATION 

APPLICANT: Joe and Kim Humphrey 

LOCATION: NE 1/4, NW 1/4, Sec 33, T30N., R.19W. Town of St. Joseph 
PID# 030-2000-40-000 

 
ADDRESS: 531 Perch Lake Road, Hudson, WI 54016 
 
REQUEST: Rezoning Application for 22,313acres from Agricultural-Residential to Preservation-

Residential 
 
Pertinent information regarding this application, including a map of the property, is available 
from the Town of St. Joseph, Clerk/Treasurer Office at 1337 County Road V, Hudson, Wisconsin.  
Interested persons may submit written or oral comments related to this matter any time prior 
to the hearing, or at the hearing. Written comments will be distributed to the Town Board for 
review and consideration. Please submit written comments by mail, email or in person as 
follows: 
Mail/in person: Teri Kelly, Clerk/Treasurer, Town of St. Joseph, 1337 County Road V, Hudson, WI 
54016.  Phone: 715-549-6235 / Email: clerk@tn.stjoseph.wi.gov 

 

By: Teri Kelly, Clerk/Treasurer, Town of St. Joseph 

 


